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March 20, 2020 

 

 

Beloved in Christ:  

 

Governor Cuomo has stated that he will be signing an executive order tonight that requires all non-

essential gatherings of individuals of any size for any reason to be cancelled. With respect to the 

Governor’s announcement, tonight’s in-person service at church has been cancelled and I will 

speaking live on Facebook at 7:00 PM from First Lady Witter’s page at ‘Gracie Ermin 

Montague Witter’.  
 

Furthermore, tomorrow (Saturday, March 21st) I will be bringing a word at the church from 11:00 

AM sharp to 12:00 PM. In keeping with recommendations, all children, people aged 70+, and 

people with health issues must stay home and not attend tomorrow morning’s service.  

 

As there will be no in-person evening service tomorrow, I will be speaking live on Facebook at 

4:00 PM from First Lady Witter’s page at ‘Gracie Ermin Montague Witter’. 

 

If you need any further information, please contact First Lady Witter.  

 

 

With godly love, 

 

 

 

Apostle Witter 
 


